
Yours faithfully,

(S. J. SIBAL)
Director General of Mines Safety

Tel. Ph. No. 0326 - 2221000
 Fax No.      0326 - 2221027

S-29020/126/2002-Mech(HQ)
Govt. of India
H

Ministry of labour and Employment
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Directorate General of Mines Safety
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No. Mech.(HQ)/HOSE/ PIX/APP/  443  / Dhanbad,                         Dated, 25.6. 2010 

From
The Director General of Mines Safety,
DGMS, Dhanbad - 826 016 (Jharkhand).

To
M/s. PIX Transmissions Limited
J-7, M.I.D.C Area, Hingna Road,
Nagpur - 440 016 (Maharashtra State)

Sub:  Approval for double braided high pressure hydraulic hose for underground
        machineries used in coal mines - extension thereof.

Dear Sir,

Please refer to your letter No. PIX/  DGMS/  10-11 dated 01.02.2010 and
subsequent correspondence on the above cited subject.

The matter has been further considered in the light of what has been stated by you
in letter under reference and satisfactory performance report received from the user. I by
virtue of powers conferred on me under Regulation 181(3) of the Coal Mines Regulation,
1957, hereby extend the validity of this directorate’s approval issued vide letter No.

thMech(HQ)/HOSE/PIX/APP/445  dated 25  June  2007, for a period of three years i.e.
upto 31.05.2013.

Please note that the application for renewal of approval shall be made at least
three months before the date of expiry of the approval along with performance report
issued from the user and signed by an officer of  not below the rank of a General Manager
or equivalent.

Please acknowledge the receipt of the letter.
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